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Greetings! 
 
Do you plan to give corporate or business gifts, to employees, suppliers, or customers during the 
holiday season? 
 
If so, may we help you, through Scout Popcorn? 
 
The entrepreneurial spirit is alive and well in Scouting. The youth, boys and girls, from ages 5 to 
75, of the 1st Binbrook Scout Group are selling popcorn again this year, as our only fundraiser. 
 
Working with us, you will be directly supporting youth within our own community. You will be 
giving a gift that not only tastes great, but also clearly identifies you as a supporter of the largest 
youth movement in the world. Let me further assure you as an involved volunteer, that all profits 
remain here for our use with the youth directly. 
 
On the reverse side of this page, you will find a colour brochure showing popcorn options, details, 
and the prices. 
 
Scout Popcorn is: 

 Very tasty, very edible, and extremely hard to put down.  
 Grown and manufactured in North America. 
 Directly youth supportive. 
 Provided in environmentally friendly packaging, with smiling youth on the exterior, making 

for a very classy gift. 
 …and carries none of the stigma or waste, of some past traditional holiday gifts. 

 
We would appreciate any orders, prior to October 28th. Uniformed youth will deliver the popcorn 
during the week of November 24th, to your place of business. 
Or, we can also deliver directly to end recipients in the case of larger orders, if that is your desire. 
We are happy to include a special gift note from you as well. 
 
Scouts Canada is a registered charity, but the founder of the Scouting movement always said that 
a Scout should never beg. They should be willing to work for any money, or sell worthy goods for 
a reasonable price, in order to raise funds for activities and adventures. That is our goal today, 
and a value we continue to instill. 
 
Please speak to the youth who approached you, or contact us directly via methods listed above. 
Orders need to be in by October 27th please, to guarantee a timely delivery. 
 
If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to contact us directly. 
 
More details plus nutritional information are available at: www.1stBinbrook.org/popcorn 
 
 
Yours in Scouting, 

 
Andrew Bienhaus 
Volunteer Scouter, Group Commissioner 
1st Binbrook Scout Group 
 
 


